
 

 

 

Architectural Review Committee 

 

 

Date:  July 25, 2017 

Tenant: Dick’s Sporting Goods 

Location: Revised building A site plan and elevation review 

 

 
           

     Dick’s Sporting Goods 

      Southlands in Aurora, Colorado 

        

             

 

Architectural Review Committee Comments 

We have reviewed the proposed modifications pertaining to building A at the Southlands Town 

Center in regards to the site plan and proposed elevations and have the following comments: 

 

1. The walkway between building A and B must have sufficient lighting to provide a well-

lit and safe environment. 

2. Please submit a color sample of the EIFS for approval prior to installation. 

 

 

 

This submittal is Approved as noted. 

 

 

 
Jeff Nemec 

Northwood Retail Representative 

 


